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Circular 

 

Coronavirus (COVID-19) Guidance for Ship Operators 
All Shipping Lines, Agents and Port Users  
 
 
DP World, UAE Region is monitoring the current situation of Coronavirus (COVID-19), and 
implementing measures recommended by the UAE Government and Local and International 
authorities to safeguard the health and wellbeing of its employees and customers. 
 
Therefore, we would like to share with you the Coronavirus (COVID-19) Guidance for Ship 
Operators produced by the International Chamber of Shipping (ICS) to support all types of 
ships and its crews operating in international waters. 
 
We urge you to follow the guidelines and play a part in limiting the spread of COVID-19. Thank 
you for your continued support and cooperation. Should you require any further clarification, 
please feel free to contact Dubai Trade. 
 
Please click here to view the Coronavirus (COVID-19) Guidance for Ship Operators. 
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